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Boil Water Notice Rescinded 
April 7, 2025 

 
On April 5, 2025 the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required the 
Pritchett Water Supply Corporation public water system, TX2300012 to issue a Boil 
Water Notice to inform customers, individuals, or employees that due to conditions 
which occurred recently in the public water system, the water from this public water 
system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human 
consumption purposes.  
 
The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the 
quality of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or 
human consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that 
indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of April 7, 2025. 
 
If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact Pritchett Water Supply 
Corporation at 903-734-5438, 3670 State Hwy 155 S., Gilmer, TX 75645.  The Pritchett 
WSC has repaired the line break, flushed lines, submitted and received approved 
samples before rescinding the boil water notice.   
 
If a customer, individual, or employee wishes to contact the executive director, please 
call (512) 239-4691 


